




 
Extreme Weather Response (EWR) Shelters and Warming Centres are in addition to Temporary Winter Shelters, which
are open every night between November and March. A document listing all available spaces is available on the City of 
Vancouver website and our social media channels are updated regularly.
 
The City extends its appreciation to the community organizations who make their spaces available to activate as 
Warming Centres and Extreme Weather Response Shelters.

-30-
Media contact:
Civic Engagement and Communications
media@vancouver.ca
 
 




